
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Lead auditions will be held this Saturday!  

If you are wanting to book an audition spot for a lead roll and haven’t done so 
already, please contact me as soon as possible. 

Group auditions will be held next Monday 4 November, 3:15pm – 5:30pm in the Mercy 
Centre. Please refer to emails for further information. 
 
 
The next TCC / Parish Mass will be held Saturday 9 November at St. Joseph’s Cathedral, 
6pm. All are most welcome to attend. The Music Ministry group will be leading the 
congregation in song. If you would like to be a member of the Music Ministry Group, 
come along to the music room on Wednesday’s during first break. 
 
 
Past student, Emily Crow (class of 2016) has landed a supporting role in ABC’s 
miniseries Plum, now screening on TV.  This is Emily’s screen debut, where she is 
playing the role of the Doctor at the start of the Episode 2.  Emily was heavily involved 
in the Cultural life here at the College and went on to study acting at the Griffith 
University Queensland Conservatorium. Emily has since moved to Sydney to pursue 
her career. Congratulations Emily on this fantastic achievement.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The annual College Arts night will be held Friday 15 November. Excitingly, there will 
also be an art festival running from 9am – 3pm in the Wednesday – Friday as well as 
on Saturday 8am – 12pm. Please see below flyers for more information: 

 
 
 
Miss Celeste Hack  

Cultural + Instrumental Music Coordinator  
 
 

 

2 November  The Little Mermaid – Lead Role auditions  

4 November   The Little Mermaid Group Audition – Compulsory for all students  

    Wanting to be on stage for the musical.  

15 November   Arts Night 

6 December   Term 4 Complete 

 

 


